
Friday, February 26th                           
 
BOYS TRACK 
Attention all 6th-8th grade boys interested in track:  there will be a call-out meeting 
Tuesday morning at 8:50 (during Advisory), March 2nd., at 8:50 in the gym.  Hope to 
see you there! 
 
 

LIBRARY NEWS  
Due to the pandemic, the Clark Library is unable to hold its annual Book Fair, but never 
fear!!!  Our first Follett eFair begins Monday, March 1st and will run through March 
12th.  Students will receive flyers in their language arts classes. Ordering is 
easy!  Simply click the following link https://efairs.follettbookfairs.com/guest/home 
(ClassCode=RK5D1), or the link located on your student's language arts Canvas 
page.  All ordering/payment is done online, and books will be delivered to Clark 
approximately 2-3 weeks after the eFair closes (March 12th).  Shipping is free because 
the books will be delivered directly to Clark.  Your student will receive their books in 
their language arts class. ELearners can participate too!  Parents of eLearners will need 
to pick up their book orders from Clark once you are notified they are available for 
pickup.  Lastly, Clark will benefit from your orders with "reward dollars" from Follett to 
purchase new books for the Clark Library, which students can read and enjoy for years 
to come!  Don't delay----you can begin ordering March 1st!!!!! 
 
 

APPLES FOR STUDENTS  
JUST AN UPDATE ON OUR APPLES FOR STUDENTS:  To date, we have collected 
$18,500 in Strack's receipts.  Keep up the great work with bringing in your receipts and 
keep shopping at Stracks!! 
Educational technology and funding changes daily. To keep up with these changes and 
expenses, our school is participating in our local Strack & Van Til Apples for the 
Students program. The Strack & Van Til Apples for the Students program enables our 
school to earn Apple Computers and iPads, sporting goods, audio visual equipment, 
science supplies, hundreds of other items to choose from, and they’re all FREE!!  To 
earn these FREE awards we simply have to collect as many Strack & VanTil register 
receipts as possible from September 1st, 2020 through March 1st, 2021. We will also 
accept Instacart receipts, as long as it says Strack & VanTil, which is usually on the first 
page of the cart, along with the last page that has the subtotal. Ask your friends and 
relatives to shop at Strack & VanTil and save every receipt. Send the receipts to school 
with your student as often as possible. Here, at school, we will count the value of the 
register tapes collected and redeem them for great items that benefit your child.  Please 
see the Apples for Students flyer on Clark's website. 

https://efairs.follettbookfairs.com/guest/home?classCode=RK5D1
https://efairs.follettbookfairs.com/guest/home?classCode=RK5D1


 
 
CLARK 2020-21 YEARBOOK 
It's that time--yearbooks are on sale!  Make sure to order your yearbook, like now! All 
orders are online through Herff Jones.  Go to:  yearbookordercenter.com and enter the 
order number for Clark 12888.  Check out the flyer on Clark's website!   
 
January 4 - April 10 - $35.00 
 

PARENTS: 

Parents, please do not send your children to school if 
they are exhibiting any COVID-19 
symptoms.  According to the CDC, COVID-19 symptoms 
are:  fever or chills, cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, 
fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache, new loss of taste or smell, 
and/or congestion. 
 
Just a reminder, please make sure your children are charging their 
chromebooks at night so they are ready to go in the morning. 
 
PARENTS OF ELEARNERS 
School pictures are available for pick up in the main office from 8:00 to 4:00, daily. 
 
Have a great weekend and enjoy the weather! 
 

http://yearbookordercenter.com/

